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CONCERNING: 

Twentieth meeting of the Conference of the Parties 

Additional information regarding office spaces  

1. Further to Notifications to the Parties No. 2025/058 and No. 2025/088, this Notification serves to provide 
additional information regarding office spaces at the 20th meeting of the Conference of the Parties (CoP20) 
to be held in Samarkand, Uzbekistan, from Monday 24 November to Friday 5 December 2025.  

2. A limited number of office spaces have become available within the CoP20 venue (Silkroad Samarkand Expo 
Center). A total of up to eight (8) offices are currently planned, with the following approximate dimensions:  

- 3 Medium offices: 7.5m x 5m  
- 5 Small offices:7.5m x 3m 

 
3. The offices will be available for rent at a cost to be determined. Furnishing options (e.g. desks, chairs, 

Screens, etc.) may be provided upon request, also at an additional cost to be determined.  

4. The Secretariat has already received several requests for office space. Any other Parties or observers 
interested in renting offices are invited to submit their requests at their earliest convenience, but no later 
than 26 September 2025. 

5. Due to the limited space available at the CoP20 venue (Silkroad Samarkand Expo Center), the Secretariat 
may need to apply a selection process should the number of requests exceed the number of offices 
available. The Secretariat apologizes in advance for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciates your 
understanding. 

https://cites.org/sites/default/files/notifications/E-Notif-2025-058.pdf
https://cites.org/sites/default/files/notifications/E-Notif-2025-088_0.pdf

